

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY OFFICE OF REGISTRAR OPEN DISTANCE LEARNING UNIT

P.O Box 80415 KABWE

Tel: 0215-228004

Email: odl@mu.ac.zm

16th July 2024

Dear Student

INVITATION TO SEMESTER I RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL - 2024/25 ACADEMIC YEAR

We wish to invite you to Semester I Residential School which will be held at Great North Road Campus on the following dates:

- Postgraduate Students: Sunday, 28th July, 2024 to Friday, 9th August, 2024
- Undergraduate Students: Sunday, 11th August, 2024 to Friday, 23rd August, 2024.

Please note that Residential School is compulsory and students who fail to attend will automatically be de-registered for this particular academic year. Further note that late registration attracts a penalty fee of K315.

All fees can be deposited in Mulungushi University **ZANACO Bank** using **BIII Muster** and other Banks as provided for by Accounts office.

For any clarifications, please contact ODL Unit on telephone no. 0215-228004 or email odl@mu.ac.zm.

Emmanuel Makungu

DEPUTY REGISTRAR- ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy:

Registrar

Chief Financial Officer

Dean of Students
Deans of School

Assistant Registrar - Open Distance Learning

